From: Camillo Pavan

Sent: Tuesday, 9 July 2019 9:28 AM

To: Building Confidence Response

Subject: Professional Engineers Registration scheme
Categories: Green Category

| fully support the registration scheme for professional engineers in the building industry, but believe it should be
extended in all fields of engineering including Biomedical Engineering.
Regards,

Camillo Pavan

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.





